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Present at this meeting, which was at
Standing Stone Farm, was Pam Roberts, Betsy
Corner, Timberly Otto, Maarten vandeKamp &
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LESSEE MEETING, FEB. 1, 1980

Bob Baty, Ray Kutylo, Timberly Otto,
Betsy Corner and Randy Kehler met to dis-
cuss various items, among them how to best

James Propert. Absent was Andy Ferguson,
Wally Nelson, Myrna Breitbart and Nancy
Bair. (In her absence, Nancy Bair was given
the task of putting out the newsletter.)
The Bake Sale netted $38.00. More
pick-up points and at least one weeks' no-"
tice would be advisable for the next time.
Mt. Toby Meeting was to be given a
presentation by the Land Trust Jan. 27.
Retsy Corner took responsibility.
_ . The General Membership Meeting is
“scheduled for Monday, March 3 at 7:30pm.

It will be in the Cooperative Extension
Meeting Room, 33 King St., Northampton.
Prior to the business meeting, members of
the VCLT will present a program on solar 1979
houses, underground houses, solar retrofit :
on existing houses and conservation will be
discussed. This meeting will also be open

to the public.

The Treasurer's Report was approxi-
mately $200.00.

The Land Use Comm. will Took at a piece
of land and make a recommendation to the
board.

The Lease Comm. and Land Use met to
discuss ratios between different categories
of land.
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manage and use the woodlot. Ray and Timmie
have asked for permission from the lessees
to use part of the gravel pit for an eth-
anol still. Approval has been granted
pending submission of specific plans and
location. Several area farmers are inter-
ested in having ethanol to run their farm
machinery and have pleged grain. If asked,
the Conway School of Landscape Design will
do a sketh problem of the gravel pit which
will give expert information on drainage,
grading, placement of building, etc.

MEMBERSHIP

Annual dues of $5.00 were due in Oct.

If you would 1ike to continue to
receive the newsletter and be an active VCLT
member, please send $5 to Steve Morgan, Box
213, Sunderland, Mass. 01375

BOARD MEETING, FEB. 5, 1980

Since the newsletter goes to print be-
fore this meeting, the following are pro-
posed agenda items:

General meeting, March 3, 1980, 'Hamp

N Semi-annual meeting in April

Committee Reports _

VCLT Brochure Hoascde LG piman

Mortgages for lessees
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